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Agenda Item 
Item 5. B. - Scott County SWCD 2019 monitoring results 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
This item was scheduled for the March 2020 Board meeting.  However, it was cancelled due to the Governor's Executive 

Order.  Jon Utecht from the Scott County SWCD will join the meeting to make the presentation of the 2019 monitoring 

results from Scott County resources.  The written report was received and filed by the Board in March.  The monitoring 

report can be found on the LMRWD website.  A link is provided to the report. 

Attachments 
2019 Scott County Annual Monitoring Report 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, June 17, 2020 

http://lowermnriverwd.org/application/files/6215/9199/6476/2019_Annual_report_LMRWD_Scott_SWCD.pdf

